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President Gerald R. Ford 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Jerry, 

.._ '- L 

HAROLD L. CHILD 
SUITE 401-B WATERS BUILDING 

GRAND RAPIDS, MICHIGAN 49502 

PHONI: 459-4069 

November 22, 1976 

On August 8, 1974, Ellen and I sent you a telegram that read: 

"You have our prayers and support to continue yourfine 
leadership. With Gods help, you will succeed in bringing 
the nation together." 

With God's help AND your leadership, you did bring the nation together again. 

We, also, were most disappointed in the November 2nd. results. With so 

little change in the voting pattern, an entirely different result would have 

been obtained. 

But, please, Jerry, don't take the final results as a repudiation of the 

fine job you have done. You have accomplished much in a short period of time. 

We shall be forever grateful. 

"Jerry Ford - you HAVE done a good job11 

Sincerely. 

~ 
Ellen & Hal Child 
2437 Elmwood Drive, S.E. 
Grand Rapids, Michigan 49506 
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Mrs. Dorothy Downton 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Mrs. Downton, 

HAROLD L. CHILD 
SUITE 401-B WATERS BUILDING 

GRAND RAPIDS, MICHIGAN 49502 

PHONE 459-4069 

November 22, 1976 

Again I'm asking your help in directing the enclosed to President Jerry. 

Thanks for your help and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Hal Child 




